
most beautiful         
seasons. I would really 

appreciate it if you 
could take the time 

over the coming few 
weeks to point out the 

changes in nature as 
you come into school. 

The changing leaf    
colours, falling leaves 
the feel you can smell 
in the air all open the 
minds of our children 

when you talk to them 
about it.                   

Conversations and  
improving our         

children’s vocabulary 
starts with those little 
conversations that you 

have every day. 

Back to PE kit first off 
I'm afraid. So many of 

you have made the 
effort to ensure your 
children are coming 
into school in plain 

black joggers,       
sweatshirts or hoodies 

and trainers, along 
with the white t-

shirts—and I thank 
each and everyone of 

you for that.  We     
deliberately set a    

policy that was at the 
smallest cost we could 
manage for families.  

Anything outside of 
this is not kit and I 

would ask if you fall 

into this group that 
you sort it this     

weekend to save a lot 
of teaching time being 

taken up by phone 
calls home. Thanks as 

ever. 

There has been a   
definite autumnal feel 

to the air this week.  
Whilst I’m no fan of 
the cold, damp or 

darker nights I think 
autumn is one of our 
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Lunch Menu 

Please note—water 
only in bottles in 

school. Strictly no other 
drinks unless certified 
by school for medical 

reasons 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Homemade Burger/
Quorn Burger/Macaroni 

Cheese       

Tuesday  

Chinese Chicken Curry/

Halal Chinese Chicken 

Curry/Arrabbiata Pasta 

Wednesday  

Roast Gammon/Halal 

Roast Chicken/Quorn 

Chicken Fillets 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato  

Pizza/ Halal BBQ  Pizza      

Friday 

Fish Fingers/Salmon 

Fingers/Mexican     

Vegetable Quesadillas 

Have a great  

weekend    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Team Wibsey  

Year 3 York Chocolate Story Visit 
 

Year 3 have been to the 

chocolate experience in 

York this week to link to 

their topic. This visit was 

fully subsidised by the 

school to help our     

families and make sure 

our class work is well 

supported. 

 




